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Newsletter 2013 
Me and My World! 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! The children have had a wonderful first two terms and are all eager to begin our new topics. Below is an outline of the topics and skills that 

we will be covering in Term 3. We hope that you find this newsletter useful. 

	Literacy

In our Literacy sessions, we will continue to cover a range of texts including Adventure and Fantasy stories and writing recounts of past events. We will be extending skills in grammar, vocabulary and spelling. We will also be continuing with our weekly ‘Big Write’, which concentrates on composition skills including paragraphing, connectives, sentence openers and punctuation. Please encourage your child to read a wide variety of literature including magazines, fiction and non-fiction books written by different authors. 
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The key focuses of the learning in Literacy over the term will be to:

· analyse the language used to open stories and create atmosphere.
· identify first and third person; 
· discuss characters' feelings, behaviour, relationships with reference to the text; retell and compare stories orally.
· plan a longer story in paragraphs and chapters: sequence events to include conflicts, exciting outcomes and a clear ending.


	Maths

[image: image4.wmf]In Mathematics we will continue to develop mental, oral and written strategies and continue to use number skills in shape, space and time, money and data handling. Please find time to develop mental calculation skills by questioning your child on times tables and simple addition / subtraction of pocket money.

The key focuses of the learning in Mathematics over the term will be to:

· review and set new targets
· partition hundreds, tens and units  e.g. 345 = 300 + 40 + 5

· round two–digit or three–digit numbers to the nearest 10 or 100 and give estimates for their sums and differences. E.g. 212 + 495 is about 700
· add or subtract mentally combinations of one–digit and two–digit numbers
· know multiplication facts for the 2, 3, 4, 5, 6 and 10 times–tables and the corresponding division facts; 6 x 5 = 30 and 30 ÷ 5 = 6

· recognise multiples of 2, 5 or 10 up to 1000

· multiply one–digit and two–digit numbers by 10 or 100, and describe the pattern
· draw and complete shapes with reflective symmetry; draw the reflection of a shape in a mirror line


	Science

Science this term will be looking at rock and soils. Children will have the opportunity to examine different rocks and consider how they were formed and what they are made from. They will use observation and testing skills to determine which rocks are hardest or softest. 

	Topic- Geography

The topic for Geography for terms 3 and 4 will be investigating our local area. 

The children will have the opportunity to:

· Locate their locality and school on maps at a range of scales. 

· Identify main human and physical features in the locality

· Develop awareness and understanding of land use in the locality.
· Record land use on a map using a key 

· Know about other environmental concerns and how they might be addressed.


HOMEWORK

The children will continue to learn their weekly spellings and the times tables for 2, 3, 4, 5, 6 and 10. These will be tested regularly. This term we will continue to set homework in order to reinforce work covered in class. This will be given out on a Friday and should be returned by the following Thursday.

READING

Children who make the most progress, read regularly with an adult, and answer questions about the text. Please try to support your child by spending time with them; short, regular sessions work well. Don’t forget that the Bug Club website is available for your child to use at home. It’s a fantastic resource that provides lots of challenging comprehension exercises in a fun and digestible way. www.bugclub.co.uk/ (kh7w is the school id). As ever, if you can spare time to hear children read at school we would be most grateful.
WEBSITES

There are some very useful websites that you can visit in order to support your child’s learning:

http://resources.woodlands-junior.kent.sch.uk/ full of links to activities to support across the curriculum. Please let us know of others you find.
Please remember, that if you have any concerns or questions regarding your child or the curriculum, please feel free to make an appointment to meet with us.

Many thanks

Yours Sincerely

 Year 3 team:  Miss C Smith, Mr S Taylor
 and Mrs. V. Rich

